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Principal Letter 
Hello SVUE Families,

The month of May contains 21 of our last 23 days of school for this year. Ms. McCool from

North Ridge will be coming to talk to the 6th graders about AVID. The NRMS show choir will

be visiting to perform and then holding auditions for next year.

We will be having our spring concert on Tuesday, May 13, 2025, at Danville High School. The

music teachers will be sending home information with details soon.

We will be having the 4th graders from the elementary schools visit us to get a taste of

South View. They will have the opportunity to meet the administration along with some other

key staff. They will get to ask questions of some of the current 5th graders, then take a

quick tour of the building.

Our end of the year Honors Assemblies will be on Monday, June 2, 2025.

We have some fun planned for the end of the year, but I do not want to spoil the surprise!

Keep watching our Facebook page and website for announcements over the summer. Stay safe

and enjoy your summer!

Mrs. Fluno



5  Grade th

MAth - As we wrap up 5th grade students will learn all about coordinate

planes. They will be constructing coordinate systems on lines and planes,

naming points, and investigating patterns. Students will study parallel,

perpendicular and intersecting lines, coordinates, points and angles.  

 Science -  In the last unit of the year students will take on the role of

ecologists to investigate how the ecosystem can be restored. They will learn

about how living things grow and get the matter they need.  



PBIS
Students are working towards

end of the year celebrations.

We are looking forward to

celebrating a year full of

students being Safe, Kind, and

Responsible. 



5th Grade
ELA:

Summer is right around the corner, but we are still working on mastering skills.

While reading about the Renaissance, students are practicing identifying key

details, main ideas, and inferencing during reading. For writing, students are

working on identifying the best examples to support their ideas and how to quote

the author in writing. 

Social Studies: 

Students are wrapping up the year with research projects and presentations on

events throughout history. Students have learned a great deal over the course of

the year about the development of North America and will get the chance to

present their knowledge. 





7  and 21  - 1hr Early Outth st

26th - CLOSED - Memorial Day
June 3 - LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

Early Dismissal @ Noon

rd



3 - LAST DAY OF SCHOOLrd

 Early Dismissal @ Noon



What’s going on ? 
Spring Concert @ DHS 6:30pm

Honor’s Assembly on June 2nd

*More information is coming 



Special Education

As we are nearing the end of the school year, it seems appropriate to

acknowledge that the month of May is Mental Health Awareness month. The

theme for Mental Health Awareness Month 2025 is "Turn Awareness into

Action". Mental Health America (MHA) is promoting this theme, encouraging

individuals to move beyond simply understanding mental health issues and

take concrete steps toward positive change. Many of us have experienced or

are experiencing some kind of trauma. The district has many supports in place

for students, families, and staff alike. If you need assistance, you can call

the school to speak with a social worker or hole interventionist (217) 444-

1800. The district website has numerous links found under the “Students &
Parents” tab and then “Family Resources.” If you feel like you cannot carry
on, please reach out to someone. National Suicide Prevention Phone: 1-800-273-

TALK (8255) or Text: HELLO to 741741. There is also the CARES Line (SASS) -

24 Hour Emergency Mental Health Phone:1-800-345-9049



Nurse
ATTENTION SOUTH VIEW UPPER ELEMENTARY 5TH GRADE GUARDIANS: ALL 5TH GRADE STUDENTS NEED TO BE MEDICALLY COMPLIANT

TO ENTER THE 6TH GRADE. YOUR STUDENT WILL NOT BE ABLE TO BEGIN THEIR 6TH GRADE YEAR WITHOUT A CURRENT PHYSICAL AND

UPDATED VACCINES ON FILE. TYPICAL COMPLIANT NEEDS ARE: NEW STATE OF ILLINOIS PHYSICAL, TDAP VACCINE, MENINGOCOCCAL

VACCINE, AND HEPATITIS B VACCINE. TO ENSURE A SMOOTH START TO THE 2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR, WE ENCOURAGE YOU NOT TO

DELAY IN COMPLETING THIS REQUIREMENT. OUR SCHOOL HEALTH-BASED CLINIC, SOUTHERN ILLINOIS HEALTHCARE FOUNDATION (SIHF),

WILL BE AT SOUTH VIEW OFFERING ONSITE PHYSICALS AND VACCINATIONS! SIHF WILL BE AT SOUTH VIEW THE WEEK OF MAY 12,

2025 PACKETS HAVE BEEN MAILED HOME TO ALL 5TH GRADE FAMILIES. COMPLETION AND RETURN OF THE PACKET IS MANDATORY

FOR YOUR STUDENT TO BE SEEN BY SIHF. FOR ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS PLEASE CONTACT THE LISTED NURSE BELOW. 

CLAIRE PASCUAL, RN.



6th Grade

Math & Science

started working on Geometry and will finish up the year with

Statistics. Some of the Science classes are learning about Life

Science and how biologist use our environment to investigate

and research problems to find solutions.  



To pick up students you MUST have an ID

OFFICE


